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Herlong ...

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT

Newsletter

West Patton Village 2022-2023 Infrastructure Project:
-Updates will be available on HPUD website
-Contractors will notify you when they will be working on your street,
24 to 72 hours ahead of time.
HPUD staff and Contractor will be notifying you as progress moves for-
ward!

WPV Sewer December 2022—June 2023
WPV Water May 2023—August 2023
Hillcrest/Mt. View  July 2023—September 2023

Project Paving and Concrete Work July 2023—September 2023
Updates will be available as work progresses

Merry  Christmas  and

Happy New Year

2023!

December 2022

Administrative Office Hours
Monday-Thursday 8:00am—3:00pm
Fridays 8:00 - 12:00pm

PO Box 115
447-855 Plumas Street

Phone #: 530-827-3150
Fax #: 530-827-3153
Water/Sewer Emergency #

877-467-7014

www.herlongpud.com

Reminders:

e Utility Payments are due in
Office by the 10th of every
month, not postmarked. Late
fees apply if received after due
date or balance not paid in full

* PSN Help # 866-917-7368
(must have valid email and
account #)

¢ FOOD PANTRY @ VFW HALL -
1st & 3rd Fridays of the month
from 9am-12pm

Upcoming Events &
Meetings:

®  SierraAlliance Mtg-1/25 @
HPUD

®  Office closed Jan 2nd for
New Years

®  HPUD Board Meeting 1/10

° COMMUNITY MEETING as
necessary

Board of Directors

Johnny Everett, President
Jim Swistowicz, Vice President
Lain Ayers, Secretary
Eula Johnson, Director
Lee Harris, Director
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